
Barnwell School Advisory Council
November Principal’s Report

November 1, 2023
Barnwell School Art Room 6:30 pm

1.) The first few months of school have flown by. Term 1 report cards will be sent home on Friday,
November 10th. There is a new report card format for that teachers are using and as stated in
September, core classes will be graded using a percentage. Option classes are graded using the Alberta
Education CTF assessment outcomes. Elementary has the same marking criteria, however, letters will
be on the report card instead of colours.

Excelling in the 3 A’s: Academics, Arts, Athletics!



Elementary Report Card

2.) We were informed that Ms. Yanke’s leave and Mr. Edlund’s leave have been extended, so Ms. Flockhart
will remain as the JH Language Arts teacher for the next term and Mr. Johnson will continue to be the
Grade 3-7 Math teacher.

3.) Our Volleyball season has come to an end. We want to thank the coaches, parents, and volunteers for
making it a success. Both of our Tier 1 Teams won divisionals and are participating in zones this
weekend. Our Tier 2 Girls 7 /8 team also won divisionals. With Mr. E away for this season, the role of
Athletic Director was shared amongst the staff and it was a huge learning curve and overall, things went
well. Try-outs for basketball will happen after zones has finished.

4.) The school leadership class has taken on a lot of responsibility this year with engaging our students in a
variety of activities. They have been organizing events such as the monthly Purple Pride Assemblies,
Orange Shirt Day, Halloween, and a variety of other tasks around the school. They have been working
maintaining bulletin boards in both parts of the school to keep kids informed and have also been
communicating with teachers, all great skills to have as leaders.

5.) Our Book Fair was a big success, raising over $3000 and our library/public library gets to select 40% of
that amount in new books for our library which currently has over 24,000!

6.) Picture packages were sent home today. This is a reminder that Barnwell School longer no longer
receives class pictures for free as our family population does not purchase a lot of packages. They can
be purchased separately for $7 each.

7.) Alberta Education just released the accountability pillar results, I will review them with the council next
meeting.



Other Important Upcoming Dates:

November 10- Report Cards go home
November 10- Remembrance Day Service in the Gym @ 10:30
November 13- No School
November 20- No School
November 22- Picture Retake Day
November 23- Time Traveler Day
November 29- Purple Pride Period 5 (11:20)
December 4- Twinkle Light Night
December 14- Christmas Concert
December 20- Swimming
December 21- Purple Pride

Excelling in the 3 A’s: Academics, Arts, Athletics!


